
Integrated Waste Management Advisory Minutes for February 03, 2009 
 

In Attendance:  Chuck Baldwin, Julian Smith, Nell Neil, Heather Harvey, Neil Ferris,  
                             and Kim Nadeau 
 
 
Meeting called to Order at 7:35am. 
 
Moved approval of January 2009 minutes to March meeting when all members would be 
present. 
 
Welcomed a new resident: Lisa Pfeiffer from Colorado who came to see what committee is 
about and ask questions. 
 
During public input Robin Mower spoke her concerns about down town littering, ideas about 
transfer station and joining the energy committee. 
 
Moved per Capita waste generation discussion to March meeting due to member absences. 
 
Spring newsletter theme, timeline, and article assignments discussed in detail.  Neil feels 
strongly that a recycling/ single stream update must be a priority due to dramatic changes since 
Fall newsletter publication.  Committee members present unanimously agreed. 
 
Chuck Baldwin in process of finding the committee an UNH representative. 
 
Heather Harvey shared info on possible grants that further  IWMAC’s goals such as cleaning 
up downtown..  It was unanimous that IWMAC needs a defined well- developed plan of action 
before applying for any grants.   
 
Julian Smith suggested a BBQ at the Transfer Station in Spring for the Swap Shop Volunteer 
recognition Event. 
 
9:00am motion to adjourn by Chuck; seconded by Neil. 


